
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 4/6/2016 4:52:37 PM
Subject: Memo - Refugee Forum April 21st, 2016

Attachments: CMO - Mayor and Council - Refugee Forum April 21 - 2016.04.06.pdf

Dear Mayor and Council,

Please see attached Memo from Kathleen Llewellyn-Thomas, GM – Community Services on the Refugee 
Forum on April 21st, 2016.
A short summary of the memo is as follows:

· The purpose of this memo is to inform Mayor and Council of an upcoming forum on April 21st on 
refugee resettlement;

· The need for the forum arises from the recent refugee resettlement from Syria; it is an 
opportunity to discuss refugees from other countries as well, and develop a collaborative 
leadership approach to support refugee settlement in Vancouver and the region;

· It has been developed and will be hosted in partnership with the United Way, Vancouver 
Foundation, VanCity, Vancouver Coastal Health, and the City

· A formal invitation with agenda will be sent to Mayor and Council in the coming week.

Please do not hesitate to contact Kathleen Llewellyn-Thomas at 604.871.6858 or kathleen.llewellyn-
thomas@vancouver.ca, should you have any further questions.

Best
Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 

sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
o. 604.873.7627 
twitter: sadhuajohnston
www.vancouver.ca
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